
From: enbivouac@comcast.net
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: 2025 proposed property tax
Date: Sunday, December 1, 2024 5:57:48 PM

You don't often get email from enbivouac@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

Regarding my proposed property tax increase, 315 Selby Ave. # 012823120297, I
specifically request an onsite appraisal for my townhome.
Respectfully,
Richard Henning
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